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FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING
at the Regular Council Meeting of

Monday, January 27, 2025 at 6:00pm
Draft 2025-2029 Financial Plan

Watch the meeting online at cnv.org/LiveStreaming or in person at City Hall
Pursuant to Sections 165 and 166 of the Community Charter, the City of North 
Vancouver’s Draft 2025-2029 Financial Plan will be presented for consideration at the 
Finance Committee Meeting, that forms part of the Regular Council Meeting.

Provide written input: Starting January 3, 2025, share your thoughts on the City of 
North Vancouver’s Draft Budget at www.cnv.org/budget2025. The survey runs online 
from January 3 to January 17, 2025. 
Alternatively, a print copy of the survey and a briefing document can be picked up at 
CNV City Hall, North Vancouver City Library, or at John Braithwaite Community Centre 
from January 6th to January 17th. Written submissions may be mailed or delivered to 
City Hall and addressed to the Finance Department, or emailed to finance@cnv.org. 
All submissions must be received at City Hall no later than 11:59pm on Friday, January 
17th. All addresses will be removed before any materials are published.
Speak at the meeting:
In person at City Hall:  On the day of the meeting, a sign-up sheet will be available in 
the lobby, outside the Council Chamber, between 5:30-6:00pm.  Enter City Hall from 
13th Street after 5:30pm.
By Webex or phone:  Pre-register online at www.cnv.org/PublicMeetings, or by 
phoning 604-990-4234 to provide contact details.  Login instructions will be 
forwarded to you.  All Webex/phone pre-registration must be submitted no later than 
noon on Monday, January 27, 2025.
Non-registered speakers:  Once all registered speakers have spoken, anyone who did 
not pre-register will also have an opportunity to provide input.
View the documents:  Review the Draft 2025-2029 Financial Plan at 
www.cnv.org/Budget, available as of 9:00am on Friday, January 3, 2025.
Questions?  Finance Department, Finance@cnv.org


